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alone a two metre long python in a 
yacht club?

The excellent YouTube videos from 
MA Productions are available for 
all to view. Many thanks to Tom 
Alexander and Ollie Manton for 
their dedication in creating video 
to promote this event.

The Championship results were:

Australian Champions:  
Brad Devine & Ian Furlong sailing 
AUS 662 Del Boca Vista (also 3rd in 
the Worlds)

World Champions:  
Glen Truswell & Sam Pascoe sailing 
GBR 1543 Crumpet

Worlds Teams: Australia 1 Team: 
Brad Devine, Lindsay Irwin, Dave 
Heyter, Stuart Sloss

As Chairman of the Organising 
Committee I thank the committee 
members, all the competitors, 
staff, contractors, volunteers and 
funding supporters of this event. 
The 2015 I 14 World Championship 
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“We were 
treated like we 
belonged at 
Royal Geelong.”
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was highly successful by any 
measure. We are providing 
world class events that generate 
enjoyment for all involved and 
provide a showcase for sailing at 
a very high level. Our community 
benefits through economic activity 
and the promotion of a healthy 
sport that they may wish to join. 

Royal Geelong Yacht Club 
has provided excellent World 
Championship events in 2014 and 
2015 and many other National 
and State Championships in that 
time. We also run the highly 
regarded Festival of Sails every 
year. With a pedigree such as this, 
we are clearly regarded as a venue 
of choice for any championship 
regatta. The recent announcement 
that the venue for the 2017 Viper 
World Championships is here at 
RGYC demonstrates how the Club’s 
reputation for success is spreading.

Chris Williams 
Chairman, 
2015 I 14 World Championship


